ISSUE 179

3rd October 2014



Together Towards Success

Macmillan Coffee Morning Success

Thank you to all parents who supported our Macmillan Charity coffee morning last week. The event was a great success and raised a fantastic total of £143 for this

worthy cause. Well done to the Friends of Woodcroft Committee for organising an excellent event that was enjoyed by all.

Congratulations Mr McIntosh and his Family

Mr McIntosh will be returning to work next week. However, he will probably be looking a little bit tired! This is due to the birth of his new baby last week. On behalf of the school community I would like to wish Mr McIntosh and his family many congratulations.

Parents Evenings Next Week

Have you returned your appointment slips? Parents' Evening for Years 1 to 6 will be taking place next Tuesday and Thursday evenings from 4.00pm. Foundation Stage parents will have opportunities to see their child's teacher at appointments later this term.

Clubs Cancelled Next Week

Due to Parents' Evenings there will be no after school clubs on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday or Thursday. Acorns club is unaffected and will run as normal. Clubs scheduled for Friday will also run as normal. Please make a note to collect your child at normal school finish time next week; thank you.

Y6 Secondary School Application Workshops

Next week we shall be offering drop-in workshops for Y6 parents who



need help completing their online eAdmission form. Running alongside Parents' Evenings we shall open our Computer Room between 4pm and 6pm for

parents to come along to complete their forms.

School Photograph Visiting on Friday 10th October

The school photographer will be in school next Friday.

If parents wish to have a photograph taken with younger siblings (not at school), or with themselves, please arrive before school at 8.15am and enter via the Oak Suite entrance (not the main office). Please note, sibling groups of Woodcroft pupils and individual photos will be taken throughout the day. You only need to attend at 8.15am if you wish to include pre-school children and adults in your photograph.

Eid ul Adha Festival Celebrations

Our Muslim families will be celebrating Eid ul Adha this weekend, a very important festival in the Muslim calendar. We wish them well in their celebrations. Please note that it should not effect attendance at school. The local authority has informed us that absences can not be authorised due to this festival. Enjoy the Festival!

Little Oaks Parent and Toddler Group Starting Next Thursday We will be restarting our successful toddler group next Thursday 9th October from 9.00am. Its FREE and FUN for pre-school children!

Attendance Awards for week beginning 22nd September 2014

★KS1 Class of the week: **2L (98.8%) -** Great Attendance!

★KS2 Class of the week: 4P (100%) -Amazing PERFECT for two weeks!!

 $\uparrow \uparrow$ Whole school attendance is up at <u>96.4%</u> $\uparrow \uparrow$